Mr. ¥. A. Gaby,
Hydro-Electric Commission,
190 University Ave.,
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Mr. Gaby:

Enclosed is letter addressed to
Dmc‘ﬂ Sinelair b’ J. A. Combe of Palmerston. Mr.
Sinelair speaks in the highest terms of this young man.
Palmerston, of course, has been hard hit because of lack
of Hailway work. As Combe has had some experience with

Hydro, it might be possible to offer him something up
‘North. Please let me know.

!opra very truly,

Commissioner.
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